
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be taking part and hosting the “World’s Biggest Coffee 

Morning” on Friday 21st October 9.00am-10.00am. This will 

be a great opportunity for Parents/ carers/ grandparents and 

friends to have a catch up over coffee and cake. If you would 

like to contribute to our cake stall we would be very grateful. 

We are asking for donations of cakes, loaves, muffins, biscuits 

(store bought goods are accepted) to be able to sell to raise 

money for a fantastic charity which is very close to our 

hearts, “Macmillan Cancer Support”. We ask for these donations 

to be brought into school on Thursday 20th October before 

or after school, ready to sell on the day. If you are unable 

to stay please feel free to pop in and buy a cake to take home. 

If there are any cakes left children will be able to purchase a 

cake on the day for a small donation. All children are invited 

to attend school in non-uniform on this day (Friday 21st 

October), we ask that they donate £1 and this will also be 

added to our collections for “Macmillan Cancer Support”. Thank 

you for your support, we look forward to welcoming you into 

our school. 

Mrs Nixon, Miss Williams and The Eco Warriors 

 

 


